
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE 

READ 

VERY 

IMPORTANT 

 

 

Only prescribed drugs can be administered, but 

parents/carers MUST have spoken to Mrs Saunders or Mrs 

Hammett prior to the start of the school day to explain how 

the medication should be administered and completed an 

authorisation form.  All medicines should be brought in 

clearly named with the original prescription label attached. 

 

MRS SAUNDERS or MRS MACCORMACK MUST BE 

NOTIFIED OF ANY CHANGES TO THIS 

Parents are responsible for ensuring that their child has 

the necessary inhalers and epipens in school.  We will 

endeavour to inform parents if or when the inhalers need 

replacing.  The inhalers and epipens will be sent home at 

the end of each term.  All inhalers are kept in the 

classroom under the control of the classteacher.  Please 

ensure the actual inhaler is named with your child’s name. 
 

Please note:  

 If your child is physically sick or has 

diarrhoea during the night then they should not 

be sent to school until at least 48 hours after 

the last episode 

We are not permitted to give out any medicines that are 

not prescribed except in exceptional circumstances e.g. 

pain relief for a child with a broken arm.  In this instance, 

Mrs Saunders or Mrs MacCormack must be informed and a 

form filled in to authorise administration.  Please note, this 

includes throat lozenges 

 

 

  


